

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 9th January, 2017



Dear Parents and Carers,

Yesterday we celebrated the feast of The Epiphany— where the wise men visited the new born baby Jesus. They then used their gift of wisdom to avoid going back to see King Herod. True wisdom for us is discovering what God wants us to do, then trying our best to do it-as we get to know Jesus better.

Events this week

Monday	Year 4 skipping training (pm)
Tuesday	
Wednesday	Domestic violence awareness workshop and teaching (Years 5 and 6) Group Year 5 children—Leeds Rhinos
Thursday	8.15- Credit Union open for savers- new savers welcome
Friday	9.05am— Praise assembly— all welcome 2.15pm— 'Stay and play' in Reception class

Applications for Reception Class September 2017

If you (or anyone you know) has a child due to start school in September 2017, application forms and SIF forms should be completed by 15th January. If anyone needs any help please Call into school to ask. Thank you.

Seacroft/Manston 100% attendance <u>Competition</u>

We are taking part in a competition to encourage 100% attendance this half-term. All children attending school every day from 5th January—10th February will be entered into a prize draw and could win an exciting prize ... come on everyone!

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificate Winners (before Christmas)	Attendance
Reception	All of Reception class and Patrick Majewski	Best attendance- Year 4 95.5% Well done!
Year 1	All of Year 1 and Lucas Boyenga	
Year 2	All of Year 2 and Alyssa Connor	
Year 3	Jude Ekioya and David Olobaniyi	., .,
Year 4	Katie Squire and Lorna-Mae Wilson	Track
Year 5	Patrycja Muszynska and Bobby-Joe McQuade	Amandanes Award
Year 6	Sheridan Duffield and Dylan McQuade	

RESIDENTIALS 2017

Thank you for monies received so far for both residentials.

Deposits for Lineham Farm (Year 5) should be paid by Friday and a further £20 is now due for Year 6. Thank you.

A FEW REMINDERS...

PE KITS

Black shorts and white T-shirts should be kept in school for PE lessons this half-term.

NAIL VARNISH

Should not be worn in school.

<u>PUMPS</u>

Should be safe to wear and worn daily. New pumps can be bought from our school office.

SCHOOL STARTS at 8.55am and finishes at 3pm-children should arrive and be collected promptly.

Please encourage your child to read at home, learn spellings and times tables...
Thank you.

LATE DOOR

Doors open at 8.50am and close at 8.55am. Miss Rowland then marks children in as they enter through the late door (Y5/6). The children still have time to get into the classrooms for the register at 9am. If Miss Rowland is standing at the door, ALL children should enter through this door to ensure they are marked in.

THANK YOU

To our Infant children and staff who presented their lovely Christmas Nativity and songs before the holidays.

To our Junior children and staff who presented a very peaceful, moving carol service in church just before we finished for Christmas.

Thank you for your cards, good wishes and presents for staff.

Thank you for supporting and attending our Advent events.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**